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08.02.24 
Dear parent/carer, 
Recently it has been brought to our attention that there are issues occurring on many social platforms and with online 
gaming. The main platforms we are aware of where inappropriate content is being made accessible to children are listed 
below: 

• Snapchat 
• What’s app 
• Fortnite 
• Facebook  
• Instagram  
• You Tube adverts  

 
Please be mindful that if your children use any of the above, you should check regularly what content they are exploring 
and what is being sent to them by external sources. To find out more information on how to keep your child safe please 
visit the website below. 
 
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/keeping-children-safe/online-safety/ 
 
https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/coronavirus-covid-19-keeping-children-safe-online/coronavirus-covid-19-
support-for-parents-and-carers-to-keep-children-safe-online 
 
We have informed our PCSO of the issues and South Wales Police are going to provide some E-Safety sessions with our 
pupils in the coming weeks. These sessions will teach the children how to stay safe online and what to do if they 
experience inappropriate content. Please be aware that if you do come across any inappropriate content on your child’s 
device, this should be reported to the police.  
 
Thank you for your continued support.  
 
Best wishes, 
Mrs K. Green 
Headteacher 
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